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Newsletter of the IYC Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet 
 

First Race Day of the Latitude Series, Sunday, June 22nd 
 
We arrived to a variable breeze that appeared (and disappeared) from the North, so our 

optimistic Fleet Captain made plans for a Course “B” race, which for most of the fleet is a 
turn around point just South of Myers Point.  Shortly after the start, the breeze built nicely 

and as we approached the Ladoga Point turn around, it clocked NW so that the majority of 
the fleet made it to their GPS Latitude in one tack.  A quick spinnaker set and a tight reach 
had us steaming back to the finish line and everyone the race was over in about an hour.  

Not bad considering the almost drifter start. 
 

Four boats showed up to race. The Feavearyear’s J24, “Snitch” took first; Tim Boniwell’s 
“Invictus” in second, The WItherup’s “Quetzel III” in third and Richard Stephen’s Corsair 
28, “Trevelyan” in fourth.  

 

 
Upcoming Events 
 
Saturday, June 28th:  Sheldrake Cup. Skippers Meeting 8:15.  Start 9:00.  Please see 

attached for more detailed info. 
Sunday, July 6th:  Second Latitude Race.  Skippers Meeting 1:15.  Start 2:00. 
 

 
David Feavearyear 

CLCF Secretary Fill-in for Eberhard 


